TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
SPECIAL MEETING
SEPTEMBER 23RD, 2024

The Town of Stanford Town Board met for a Special Meeting on Monday, September 23, 2024 at 5 PM in order to cancel a Public Hearing that was previously scheduled.  All five Board members were present: Wendy Burton, Julia Descoteaux, Eric Haims, Nathan Lavertue and Theodore Secor.
A motion was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Julia Descoteaux, to cancel the Public Hearing for proposed Local Law #2 of 2024 , the Accessory Dwelling Units law.  Several good comments had been received at the regular September meeting and the Board members wanted to revisit the proposed law again to make some changes.  Motion carried with all voting in favor. 
The Board also briefly discussed their planned dates for the Budget Workshops: October 7th and October 15th.  October 24th will be the Public Hearing on the 2025 Budget.
With no other business, the Board adjourned at 5:20 PM on a motion made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Theodore Secor.  Motion carried.
								Respectfully submitted,

								Ritamary Bell
								Town Clerk

